
From: Tony Almeida <talmeida2113@gmail.com>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/9/2013 11:41:16 AM
Subject: OCS

Christian -hope you are well.....
 

We plan to attend OCS meeting in Miss on Tuesday - we noticed Gov Haley will not be there? 
 

Tony Almeida
 
Sr Advisor to Gov McCrory
 
For Jobs and the Economy
 
919-814-2112
 
Sent from my iPhone
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